
 

 Email: cses@wn.catholic.org.nz | Website: http://www.wn.catholic.org.nz | Phone: 04 496 1710 
 

FEBRUARY 2015 
 

Catholic Schools Education Services  

Issue No:  11 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Commissioning Mass 2015 
 

Wellington - 5.30pm Thursday 5 March 2015 

Sacred Heart Cathedral, Hill Street, Wellington 
 

 

Nelson - 5.30pm Friday 20 March 2015  

St Mary’s Church, Manuka Street, Nelson 
 

 

Upcoming CSES Courses for Term 1: To register please email me at cses@wn.catholic.org.nz 

with: course, date, teacher(s) name, email address and your school. 
 

17 February 9:00am – 3:30pm Primary The Ongoing Role of the DRS  Lecture Room, Catholic Centre Wellington 

19 February 9:00am – 3:30pm Primary The Ongoing Role of the DRS  Nelson 

20 February 9:00am – 3:30pm Beginning Teacher a& Teachers New Nelson 

26 February 9:00am – 3:30pm Beginning Teacher - Day 1 RE101 Home of Compassion, Rhine St Island Bay 

3 March 9:00am – 2:00pm *Primary Catholic Young Leaders  Connolly Hall, Guildford Terrace 

4 March 9:00am – 2:00pm *Primary Catholic Young Leaders  Connolly Hall, Guildford Terrace 

5 March 1pm – 4pm Secondary DRS Meeting Meeting Room 1 

5 March 5.30pm – 7.30pm Commissioning Mass North Island Sacred Heart Cathedral, Wellington 

11 March 9am-3pm Secondary Teachers New to Catholic Schools Lecture Room 

13 March 9:00am – 2:00pm Primary Catholic Young Leaders  South Island 

20 March 5.30pm – 7.30pm Commissioning Mass South Island St Mary’s Church, Nelson 

* Note: due to the large attendance numbers in 2014 there are 2 workshop dates this year, so hopefully one of 

these dates will suit your school. 

 

I have enclosed with this newsletter: 
 an invitation to the Archdiocese Commissioning 

Mass 
 a request to select a staff member to represent 

your school/college and collect the candle for 
the blessing 

 a list of teachers receiving certificates – could 
you please check this list and let me know if 
there are any spelling errors, omissions, or if 
staff have moved schools in 2015. 

 

With many thanks    
Sue Davis 

 

Kia ora and welcome to the New Year, 
especially to all new Principals and staff.  
We are here to help, so if you need any 
assistance please don’t hesitate to give us a 
call: 
 
 

Maureen Phillips 
Consultant in Primary RE 
Ph (04) 496 1335 
email: m.phillips@wn.catholic.org.nz 
 

David Sullivan 
Consultant in Secondary RE 
Ph (04) 496 1708 
email: d.sullivan@wn.catholic.org.nz  
 

Sue Davis  
CSES Administrator 
Ph (04) 496 1710 
email: s.davis@wn.catholic.org.nz  
 

 

Commissioning Mass 
Michele will be making a 
final guest appearance at 
both Masses where she will 
be given the privilege of 
both welcoming you, 
thanking you and bidding 
you good bye. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For more information re the NZ Catholic Education Convention: 
http://www.cathedconvention2015.co.nz 
Registrations open 4 March. 
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